
 

 

January 9th, 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back!  We trust that everyone has enjoyed the Christmas break and that 

the children are happy to be back at school.  I wanted to extend a more specific 

welcome to our new children joining the school today.  We hope you will be happy 

at Wychwood.  I’m also pleased to share that Mrs Niner is back working in 

Reception.  She will be working part time with groups of children and supporting 

the teaching and learning in the Foundation Stage.  

 

After School Clubs 

There is still time to sign up your children for most of the after-school clubs 

happening this term. Magical Maths is the only one currently full. Details of the 

clubs running this term are in the document attached with this newsletter. If your 

daughter would like to try out the girls football this Friday please email the office. 

 

Please see the term dates below for events happening in the Spring Term. 

 

Date Details Who 

January 22nd  Athletics at Burford School Selected Year 5/6 

January 23rd Vision Screening Reception 

January 23rd  Oxfordshire Schools’ Cross Country 

Championship- Radley College 

Selected KS2 

pupils 

January 30th  Young Voices Choir 

January 31st  Story Museum Trip Reception 

February 2nd  West Oxfordshire Cross Country Finals Selected Children 

February 7th  Multi-skills at Burford School Year 3 

February 9th End of Spring Term 1 All 

February 12th-16th  Half Term All 

February 19th  Start of Spring Term 2 All 

February 19th -23rd  Residential- Kilvrough  Year 6 

February 20th  Visit to St. Mary’s Church KS1 

February 21st  Hill End Trip Year 5 

February 27th  Heights and Weights Survey Reception & Year 

6 

March 7th  World Book Day All 

March 12th  Parent Meetings All 



 

 

March 13th  Parent Meetings All 

March 14th   Street dancing at Burford School Year 4 

March 18th, 19th, 

26th, 27th  

Bikeability- Cycle proficiency training Year 5 

March 22nd Swimming Gala Selected KS2 

pupils 

March 25th  Science Oxford- Planetarium  Year 5/6 

March 26th  Year 3/4 Performance 2:15 in School 

Hall 

Year 3/4  

March 27th  Year 3/4 Performance 6:00 in School 

Hall 

Year 3/4 

March 27th   Tag Rugby at Burford School Selected Year 5/6 

March 28th  End of Spring Term- 1:30 All 

April 15th  Summer Term begins All 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Joseph Rubba 

Headteacher 

Wychwood CE Primary School 


